
SHAREHOLDERS LLOYD SCHMIDT
AND SEAN COTTLE REPRESENTED
URBAN COMMUNITY FUND IN
CLOSING FOUR OF SIX DOWNTOWN
SAN JOSE PROJECTS FOR $184M



Shareholders Lloyd Schmidt and Sean Cottle represented Urban Community Fund in their
partnership with Westbank Corp., assisting with the closing of four of the six sites in downtown San
Jose for $184 million.

Congratulations to Urban Community Fund and Westbank Corp., and our thanks to Urban Community
Fund for the opportunity!

For more details, click here.

Related Attorneys
Lloyd A. Schmidt
Sean A. Cottle

Hoge Fenton Jone & Appel | Offices: Pleasanton, San Jose, and San Mateo | www.hogefenton.com

https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/lloyd-a-schmidt/
https://www.hogefenton.com/our-people/sean-a-cottle/
https://urbancommunity.com/
https://westbankcorp.com/
https://www.bizjournals.com/sanjose/news/2019/09/19/this-duo-has-a-singular-focus-on-san-jose.html

